
   It is time for prayer to thank our Father 
God for his love and blessings.  

  Every day in the morning, before going 
to school to study and in the afternoon, 
before dinner, we take a break in life to 
pray and feed our inner soul. 

   Thank you for your support that you 
have given, it has been possible to 
maintain their education and growth as 
good human beings. Thanks to what is 
provided in donations, they can receive an 
education, they are given food, they have 
a place to be safe, away from drugs, away 
from violence and trying to educate their 
minds and hearts in paths of peace and 
goodness. 

   I want to thank you for the work you do 
on behalf of girls and boys. We also pray 
for the people who help us to be in La 
Gran Familia de Gregory. Thank you for 
your trust and for continuing to have a 
generous heart in you. 

   We feel the goodness of God through 
you. 

   I commit to continue taking care of this 
mission in Mexico with pleasure and 
love. 

Thank you, Martín 

#Above: Luis 88 sprints at a competition. 
Below: Miguel marks his 12th birthday. 

Please take note that 
our address has 
changed.  

Send your donaƟon 
checks and other 
correspondence to: 

P.O. Box 62681 
San Angelo, TX 
76906 



Oliver playing with wooden 
blocks before school.  
Oliver finished kindergarten 
and now has entered Primary. 
He already wants to learn to 
read and write. He is a 6-year-
old boy who really likes to play 
with little toy cars. He is very 
tall for his age. When he grows 
up he wants to be a drawing 
teacher. He likes to ride his 
bike and is very talkative. 

They take 
their music 
classes 
seriously. 
Which has 
allowed 
them to 
discover 
new 
talents in 
their lives. 

Boys and girls win 
medals in extended-
hours inter-school 
sports competitions. 

Even the youngest like 
to participate in sports.  



 

Leonel’s painting is selected for gallery 
showing. 

Miguel wins a 
mathematical 
calculation 
contest in his 
class. 

KAbove left: ids love kicking the ball around. 

Above right: Andrea won a girls soccer 
competition and Luis with his 2nd place 
medal. 

( )Left: Luis blue shirt  competes and wins 
second place in the 800 meter obstacle 
course, representing the municipality. Next, he 
will compete representing the State of 
Chihuahua.  



 

If you would like more information on how to become more involved 
in the mission of La Gran Familia, please direct your inquiries to: 

Dean Hautanen   Willa Hunter 

President   Newsletter Editor 
817-269-3427   832-282-8788 
dbhautanen@msn.com   lagranfamiliamexico@gmail.com  

http://www.lgfmexico.org 

La Gran Familia is a registered 501c3 nonprofit organization 


